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Questions Comments:

Please keep The Buffalo River and Big Creek off of the 303d list of impaired waterways.  Ongoing
testing from the University of Arkansas prove that Big Creek does not belong on that list and testing by
the water keepers prove that the Buffalo does not.  Extreme environmentalist hope to have them placed
which hurts all local farm families.  Please use sound science and not the irrational fears of extreme
environmentalist and their biased test when making this decision.
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